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First Responders Annual 
Appreciation Luncheon 
Wednesday, Feb. 7   11:00am-1:00 pm 

Join us in showing our gratitude for all that our 
firemen, police and rescue squad personnel do 
to keep us safe.  Our menu is already fixed this 
year, so we ask that you bring ONLY desserts 
in portions large enough to share with our 
special guests. We’ll be having ham, cabbage, 
potatoes, stewed tomatoes and cornbread.   If 
you have attended this event in previous years, 
you know that the first responders visit in shifts, 
so we hope you will stay to make them all feel 
welcome. And, of course, you must plan to eat 
with us! 

 

Game Time 
Saturday, Feb. 3     1:30-4:00 pm 
Friday, Feb. 17     6:30-9:00 pm 

Choose daytime or evening sessions and enjoy 
getting out of the house and playing games with 
new and old friends. Since we had to cancel the 
January daytime session due to weather, we’ll 
be trying again on Saturday, Feb. 3rd.  

 

Shutterbugs Photography 
Class 
Tuesday, Feb. 13     2:00 pm 

Bring your phone or camera and get tips from 
Sharon Prescott.  

Antiques Roadshow 
Wednesday,  
Feb. 14      
10:00 am 

Join resident-expert Jim Oglesby in evaluating 
the “stuff” you’ve been collecting over the 
years. Please bring no more than 3 pieces for 
his evaluation.  

 

 

JOY Group 
Blood Pressure Check  
Tuesday, Feb.20     9:30 am 
Meeting 10:00 am 

The speaker for the Joy 
Group meeting will be Blake 
Morris talking about Senior 
Driving Solutions. This 
organization is an affiliate of 
keepingussafe.com, and 
they offer practical, real-life solutions for aging 
drivers and their families. Pot luck lunch will 
follow, so please bring a dish to share. This 
presentation was postponed from January. 

 

 

Adult Story Time 

with Librarian Peggy Jebavy 
Tuesday, Feb. 27    10:30 am-12:00 pm 

Due to Peggy’s work schedule at the library, 
she will be able to do only one Storytime per 
month in the future.  
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